
From:   Joseph Duval   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 05, 2012

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0443-EX-ST-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your email, we provide the following answers:
1.  Request you change the confidentiality flag to non-confidential.  We have edited the response to why
an STA is necessary and purpose of the operation in the administrative section of the STA.  We request
that the Cover Letter and Exhibit A be withdrawn from this STA.

2. We have further corrected the output power to mW from MW.

3. Request you withdraw our Cover Letter and Exibit A from this STA.  See response 1 above.

Regards,

Joe Duval


